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5 CAIRD PARK STADIUM - LANDSCAPE IMPROVEMENTS (AN467-2005) 
 
The Director of Leisure and Communities, as part of the Caird Park Management Plan, aims to 
improve the entrance to Caird Park Stadium.  The proposals include the formation of soft landing to 
include the installation of the Caird Fountain memorial which currently sits on land held by the Scottish 
Executive and maintained by BEAR Scotland. 
 
Approval is sought to commence negotiations with the Scottish Executive.  A further report will be 
submitted for approval with identification of costs and funding available. 
 
This part of the proposal would see the removal of the memorial from the Kingsway and stored within 
Caird Park Stadium to await landscape proposals which will be presented to the Committee at a later 
date.  All remedial repairs required will be carried out to the memorial whilst it remains in storage until 
landscape proposals are known. 
 
It is recommended that the proposals are agreed to save the memorial from deteriorating further and 
that the Director of Leisure and Communities be remitted to contact the BEAR Scotland to progress 
works. 
 


